
Resolution of the Special Meeting of  Anti Ragging Sub-Committee   held on   
15/01/2021

In  the  meeting  of  the  Anti  Ragging  Sub-Committee  held  today  the  following 
observations/resolutions were made after discussing on the agenda given as:

1. To discuss/report the functioning of both the committee since the inception of the 
New Teachers’ Council and its Subcommittees.

The convener reported that no complaint of the cases of  ragging of any kind were lodged 
to the Cell or Committee or to any of its members during the period. Therefore, no meeting 
of the Cell was convened during that period.  It is also reported to the house that nor were 
any such cases reported after the lockdown started in March owing to the Covid 19 
Pandemic.

The house resolved that since there are very less chances of occurrence of cases of ragging 
whatsoever during this closure period, it is still resolved that if any such allegations are 
reported by any chance even during this period and also after the opening the College, the 
Cell will handle the issues with utmost seriousness and take all possible steps.

2. Misc. Nothing discussed.

                        

Dt. 15/01/21                  Sd/ Dr. Manturam Samanta (Principal)


